
TEAM OHIO 2015 
jmielcarek@toledodiocese.org 
4824 Laurel Hill Place, Toledo, OH  43614  
 

June 7, 2015 
Dear OHSBCA Member, 
 
I am sad to inform you that there will be no “Heartland Classic” in Norman, Oklahoma this June.  
Team Ohio has been a part of the Heartland Classic (formerly the Sunbelt Classic) for more than 20 
years.  Our OHSBCA Board was again all set to sponsor Team Ohio (20 players and 5 coaches), 
however the tournament lost some major funding and was unable to host the tournament this 
summer. 
 
Thanks to so many of our OHSBCA member coaches who understood the value of this experience 
for our Ohio players and took time to e-mail or call me each year to nominate players.  It has all been 
appreciated and please know that we are remaining in touch with our friends in Norman with the goal 
that the tournament will resume again next summer. 
 
I hope to see many of you next weekend at Bill Davis Stadium for “our” MIZUNO All Ohio Series. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
Coach Jeff Mielcarek 
Toledo Central Catholic High School 
Ohio High School Baseball Coach Association – Past President (2006) / Business Manager 

 


